
 
***IMPORTANT*** 

CONCRETE REPAIRS IN BUSINESS PARK 
Saturday May 20th and Sunday May 21st, 2017 

The Brookhollow Office Park Association is scheduled to have concrete repairs in 
various areas this coming Saturday, May 20th and Sunday May 21ST. The work will 
start at 6:00am and will be available for access by Monday morning. It will take no 
more than (2) days to complete. 

 

*DO NOT ENTER WORK AREAS IF CONES ARE STILL UP* 
 

Your help is needed to ensure a smooth process: 

• MOVE VEHICLES AWAY FROM THE HIGHLIGHTED AREAS NO LATER THAN 
FRIDAY EVENING TO AVOID DUST OR DEBRIS. 

• PLEASE ADVISE ALL GUEST AND VISITORS AS THE COST TO REPAIR DAMAGE 
TO NEW CONCRETE WILL BE CHARGED TO THE RESPONSIBLE TENANT(S). 

• ACCESS LIMITATIONS IN AREAS HIGHLIGHTED ON THE MAP.  

 

OTHER NOTES:  

• If you are expecting deliveries (UPS, FEDEX, etc.), please give the carrier 
alternate delivery destination or delay delivery. 

• When work is finished please avoid until cones are removed.  
 

Any further questions or assistance, please contact Property Management. 


